
 

Parents as Partners in the IEP Process—September Parent Night 
Whether it’s your first IEP meeting or your tenth, or you are requesting that your child be 
evaluated for an IEP, the experience can be stressful. Do you understand the process?   
Do you forget the concerns you want to address the team with when you feel 
overwhelmed? How do you keep track of all the decisions and discussions? This workshop 
will help you understand your role, rights and responsibilities in the IEP process, allowing 
you to prepare and be a participant in the IEP team meeting. 
 

Thursday, September 27, 2018 6:30 - 8:00 PM 
Alpine School District, 350 N. State St., Lindon 

Childcare is not available.  
Pre-registration is appreciated.  Register at https://conta.cc/2BFHSaN   

  

For more information on Parent Nights and other upcoming events, visit 
alpineschools.org/specialeducation or utahparentcenter.org/events 

  

Questions?  Please contact Maria at 801-318-1959 or maria@utahparentcenter.org  


